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Attached please find a revised test report for Wilson Electronics amplifier FCC ID:PWO 
2B1225.  The original test report power output pages 12 and 13 contain numerical 
errors caused by incorrect application rounding of numbers and subsequent 
conversion.  The power output values listed on the grant were not affected. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Mario R. de Aranzeta 
Engineer/ Lab Manager 
Timco Engineering Inc. 
 
 


